



WORLD CROSSBOW SHOOTING ASSOCIATION Inc.

SEPTEMBER 2010 BULLETIN

2010/2

3rd World Indoor Postal Championships, January-September 2010

This is a reminder to all federations that scoresheets and entry fees are due at the end of September for the 3rd World Indoor Postal Championships. Entry forms and information is available from the WCSA website.

2nd World 3DTarget Championships, Sweden July/August 2010

Congratulations to all those people who won medals at the World 3D Championships held in Sweden. Please refer to 6the WCSA or SAU websites for results. Thanks to the Swedish Crossbow Federation for hosting this event. This event used the new heavy metal WCSA medallions which were very well received.

5th World Target Championships, Adelaide, Australia, March 26 to April 1 2011

Start planning now for the 5th WCSA Target WC scheduled to be held by Archery Australia. Entry forms and information are available on the WCSA website.

WCSA Marketing items

Member federations will be pleased to learn that WCSA has ordered a quantity of enameled metal lapel badges/pins. These will be available shortly for sale and details will be posted on the WCSA website. WCSA is also looking to have new embroidered cloth patches available in due course. Both items will feature the new WCS logo.

Federation calendars and registration of WCSA Star events

Member federations are reminded that it is time to register your 2011 calendar of events and in particular those events which you want registered as WCSA Star events for the purposes of claiming WCSA Star achievement badges. Your Star events will be placed on the consolidated WCSA Calendar.

WCSA Achievement Awards – WCSA Star badges

WCSA achievement awards (WCSA Star badges) are available for purchase by member federations for the TC 900 and SC600 outdoor Target and TC600/25 and TC600/40 Indoor rounds. Purchasing details are available on the WCSA website. The responsibility for administering the award of badges rests with member federations. Members are reminded that WCSA Star badges may only be awarded for scores shot in registered WCSA Star events as included on the WCSA shooting calendar.

Membership fees, contact details and communication

Members are reminded that 2011 membership fees are due and payable on 1 January 2011. Membership renewal invoices will be sent out under separate cover.

Communication is vital for our sport to grow. Members are requested to advise their contact details. Many e-mail addresses are not valid.

Members are particularly asked to update e-mail addresses and to provide alternative e-mail addresses.

Please also advise your national shooting calendar.

Your comments are always welcome.

PLEASE SHARE YOUR NEWS!!!!

authorised by John Clark Secretary General, 14 September 2010 secretarygeneral@worldcrossbow.com